Input and proposals to the nomination committee of Edda Wind ASA
The work of the nomination committee in Edda Wind ASA follows the guidelines adopted by the Annual General Meeting on 23 May 2023. The tasks of the committee include making recommendations to the General Assembly regarding election of members to the board and the nomination committee, and on remuneration of these members. For further information, please see the reference list below.
The nomination committee has now commenced its work preparing for a recommendation to the next Annual General Meeting, scheduled for May 2025.
As part of this work, the committee is seeking input from relevant shareholders in Edda Wind ASA.
Input and proposals to the Nomination committee should be sent to benedicte.teigen.gude@wilhelmsen.com (nomination committee chair) and/or to aleg@wiersholm.no (nomination committee member). A candidate suggestion should be accompanied by a justification for the nomination. 
To ensure a good process, any input and proposals to the committee should be received latest 1 February 2025.
Best regards
Benedicte Teigen Gude
Nomination committee chair
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